
This Bill is over reaching and erodes our second amendment rights.  There are enough gun  on the books 
and this will do nothing except reduce our second amendment rights. The definition of 'family members' is 
ridiculously broad. Anyone you ever had a sexual relationship with or CLAIMS to have had a sexual 
relationship with you would be considered a family member.  This opens the door for vindictive and bitter 
ex's to take revenge or cause havoc in one's life.  This law is nothing but a purposeful attempt to further 
reduce our second amendment rights.  It has nothing to do with protecting women. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pat Krikorian 
Medford, Oregon 

 

 


